
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH&. HUMAN SERVICES 

MAR 1 ~· 19m 

Dear Grantee: 

Office of Community Services 

Region X 
M/S 1122901 Third Avenue 
Seattle, Washington 98121 

As part of the closing of the OCS regional office in Seattle, 
files are being stored at the Federal Record Centers in Seattle 
(1981 and prior years) or in Suitland, Maryland (1982-1983) 
or are being discarded. 

The enclosed documents relate to your designation as a community 
action agency and/or to your eligibility to have received OEO/ 
CSA funds. Rather than discarding them, we are sending them to 
you with the thought that they might be of historical interest 
to you or, in some cases, might complet~ your files. 

Sincerely, 

Charles Chong 
Regional Close-out Manager 


